
,
p

.

i- SIEMENS"

.

March 29,1994

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Mr. Ronald D. Hauber, Assistant Director
Exports, Security, and Safety Cooperation
Office of International Programs
Mail Stop 3H 5
Washington DC 20555

Dear Mr. Hauber:

Siemens Power Corporation requests the issuance of an export license to authorize the
shipment of uranium contaminated HEPA filters and contaminated non-combustible materials
in drums to Advanced Nuclear Fuels GmbH in Ungen, Germany. The materialis being
returned to Advanced Nuclear Fuels GmbH, following compaction at Siemens Power -
Corporation.

A check for $3300 is enclosed.

If you have questions, please contact me at (509) 375-8380.

Yours Very Trui ,

,
- W

D.L.Noss,
Safeguards Specialist :
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Siemens Power Corporation

Nuclear Dmsron Ergneenng ana Manufactunng Faanty.
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